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Hello.  My name is Kory MacGregor.  I am a motorcycle rider and ex legislative aide from
way back in the Kitz\Katz days.  I appreciate all the work you do.  

I have been riding street bikes for a little over 8 years.  When I took my first trip to California
my friends told me I would really enjoy lane filtering.  I told them I didn't want to do it
because I thought it was dangerous.  They laughed.

It took me all of 5 minutes to realize how safe and efficient lane filtering was.  It was eye
opening.   

I'm sure you are aware of the 2010 ODOT study looking into the issue.  The conclusions of the
study were pretty interesting.  The study didn't find any evidence suggesting it was unsafe. 
They also acknowledged that it was a much more efficient use of infrastructure.  

I would appreciate it if you could pass this bill so I don't have to sit in 90 degree weather on I5
this summer :).  

Thanks again for all you do.  I know it's a lot of hours but at least the pay is small (another
joke).
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